Dear parents and carers,

After a very long and warm half term, we have finally come to the end of the school year. We ham
been busy preparing for lots of end of year events, and are now ready for a lovely and restful holg.
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Sadly, this is also the time of the year where we will have to say goodbye to a number of staff, anaof
course our Year 6 classes. -<

We will be sad to see Emma ( Year 2 teacher), Laura ( Year 3 teacher), Jannat (Year 4 teacher)(ﬁe
( Year 5 teacher), Iram ( SEN TA) and Alicia ( SEN TA) leave. —I

However, we are very lucky to have recruited some fantastic new teachers, and will welcome Jo
Lizzie, Monica and Beth at the start of September.
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Jessie is on Maternity leave, and her absence will be covered by Shah, who has been the Year ch
er in JannatJds absence.

|l would |ike to extend a wholehearted i Tha

the future.
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Year 6 have had their L e anatendsdyarty forshe pear® pad- weOa
ents last Thursday. They have been a great year group and have come such a long way during tfiefr
time in Smithy Street. I  am reallylookingZ)r

| would also like to take this opportunity to thank you, our parents and carers. Working in partner;
ship with you has been a pleasure this year and | am looking forward to continuing this next yeam

| would like to wish you all a restful/ exciting/ adventurous / relaxing holiday, wherever in the wor
whether itJs at home or abroad.
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Warmest regards

Edith Philipsen
Headteacher Smithy Street Primary School
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